
Day: Thursday, January 21
Time: 4:30 pm - 5:30 pm

Parent Resource Partnership Night

THE SPECIAL EDUCATION DEPARTMENT
WILL BE HOSTING A ZOOM

MEETING TO DISCUSS CURRENT TOPICS
AND ANSWER QUESTIONS YOU MAY HAVE. 

Topics

Please RSVP to Kerrin McMillen 

By phone: (509) 332-3144 

By email: kmcmillen@psd267.org 

The Pullman School District shall provide equal educational opportunity and treatment for all students in all aspects of the academic and activities programs without regard to race, religion, creed, color,
national origin, age, honorably-discharged veteran or military status, sex, sexual orientation (including gender expression or identity), marital status, the presence of any sensory, mental or physical disability,
participation in the Boy Scouts of America or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal by a person with a disability. The district will provide equal access to school facilities to the Boy Scouts of America
and all other designated youth groups listed in Title 36 of the United States Code as a patriotic society. District programs will be free from sexual harassment. 
The following employee has been designated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Roberta Kramer, Assistant Superintendent, Pullman School District Administrative Offices, 240 SE
Dexter Street, Pullman, WA 99163, 509.332.3144. Applicants with disabilities may request reasonable accommodations in the application process by contacting the Personnel Coordinator at (509) 332-3584.

Zoom link and password will be sent to those RSVP'd.  

In collaboration between
Pullman School District and

interested parents of
children with disabilities 

Intro to Collaborative Problem Solving - What is

it and how does it work? 

Q & A


